
     Tollbrae Primary School 
South Biggar Road 

                                                                   January 2024 
 

Dear Parents and Carers, 
We are delighted you have decided to enrol you child at Tollbrae Primary and look 
forward to getting to know you better in the coming months. 
If you would like to know more about our school and what we do, please follow us on X 
(formerly Twitter) @TollbraePS, or you can find our School Handbook on our website 
https://blogs.glowscotland.org.uk/nl/tollbraeps/ 
We have provided a series of dates between now and August to allow your child to 
familiarise themselves with our school and teachers. We have tried to offer a varied 
programme in order to make both you and your child feel at ease during this very 
important transition from nursery to primary.  
                                                                                         
WE HOPE YOU ARE ABLE TO ATTEND THE FOLLOWING DATES:-  
1.Visit1-Monday 19th February 3.15pm-4pm ‘School Tour’ 
Come along for a tour of the school and a story together 
We will meet at the school office (parents/carers and children) 
 
2.Visit 2- Wednesday 20th March 1.30-2.30pm ‘Stay and Play’ 
A visit to Base 1. Come and play in a P1 classroom. 
Bring your child to the main entrance and we will take them to visit our P1  
classroom. Please come and collect your child at the main entrance 
 again at 2.30pm. 
 
3.Visit 3- Wednesday 17th April 1.30-2.30pm ‘Pirates and Princesses’ 
Your child will have the opportunity to take part in Pirate and Princess 
themed activities in Rooms 1 and 2 today. Your child is welcome to 
dress up for this fun afternoon. Please drop off and pick up at main 
entrance.                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                          

  
4.Visit 4- Wednesday 29th May ‘The Teddy Bears’ Picnic’ 1.30pm-2.30pm 

You and your child are invited to join us in the school hall for a 
Teddy Bear’s Picnic. You will also meet your child’s buddy who will 
help them as they begin P1. Your child can bring along a teddy bear 
if they wish. 
 
 

Visit 5-Wednesday 12th June ‘’Meet Your Classmates/Parents Info Exchange 
Today your child will be meeting their new classmates while you join us in the 
school hall to find out all the information you will need as your child gets 
 ready to start school. 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 



Once again, 
We look forward to welcoming you to Tollbrae Primary in the coming months 
and hope to make your child’s entry into Primary 1 and enjoyable and 
memorable experience. 
Thank you. 
 
C Welsh              E Mosher 
(Headteacher)                         (Depute Headteacher)   
 

    
 

                                                    
 

 
 
 


